Chuck Hubert

From: Mark Pocklington <manager.nbdb@gmail.com>

Sent: January 17, 2017 11:53 AM

To: Chuck Hubert

Cc: Peter Marcellais; David Harpley; Mark Cliffe-Phillips; Alan B.. Taylor; Joseph Lanzon

Subject: Re: EA1415-01 response to Jan 10 correspondence clarifying the risk assessment and technical reports

Good morning Chuck,
Confirm receipt of your email and attached letter from the Chair of the Mackenzie Valley Review Board.

Chief Peter Marcellais should be able to review the contents of the letter within the next few days and following a meeting with Council, respond
accordingly.

In the meantime, we ask the Board to postpone Technical Report preparation meetings until after the Community is able to provide further comments
for posting to the Public Registry.

Thank you for your consideration.
Mark

On Mon, Jan 16, 2017 at 1:11 PM, Chuck Hubert <chubert@reviewboard.ca> wrote:

Dear Chief Marcellais:

Please find attached a letter from the Chair of the Mackenzie Valley Review Board in response to you correspondence of January 10, 2017. The
letter will be posted to the public registry this afternoon.

Thanks,



Chuck Hubert

A/Manager Environmental Assessment
Mackenzie Valley Review Board

tel: 867-766-7052

fax: 867-766-7074

email: chubert@reviewboard.ca

web: reviewboard.ca
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